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• Where practicable, charges to licence holders would vary by region to reflect the costs of water 
resource management in each region. 

• The DoW is to develop service standards and performance indicators for the relevant activities 
in conjunction with a water industry committee or existing key stakeholder groups. 

If these principles are adopted in a practical fashion, the Corporation supports the related 
recommendations. 

However, the Corporation notes the concern of the ERA regarding the current inability to conclude 
on whether the DoW's costs are efficient, as well as the difficulty in allocating these costs to their 
respective areas for the basis of calculating charges. Establishing a sound underlying cost basis for 
the charges irafiBTdameiitarfequirenient and should notbe rushed-simply-for the sake of-^- ^, ^ 
introducing charges sooner rather than later. The Corporation is satisfied with the ERA's 
suggested way forward to resolving these underlying cost issues and would add that an annual 
efficiency target should be factored into DoW's budgets as a riiechanism for encouraging the future 
pursuit of efficiencies. 

While the Corporation is satisfied with the ERA's draft principles, some clarification of this 
position is noted below: 

(i) Regulatory Arrangements and Service Standards 

The Corporation is interested in the degree to which the users in the water industry are able 
to influence the service standards being delivered. The rights and obligations of each party 
attached to any payment need to be clear and where appropriate, negotiable. Where a 
payment essentially creates a service provider / customer relationship, this influence could 
include the: 

• timeliness and standard of service being delivered; and/or 
• geographical areas being investigated or reviewed. 

Recommendation 22 recognises the need for developing these standards with a water 
industry committee. The Corporation would welcome the creation of (and participation in) 
such a committee. The extent of the Corporation's support ifor any charges is largely 
dependent on its satisfaction with the actual standard of service received. 

Furthermore, the Corporation notes that the majority of the key performance indicators m 
suggested for service standards (page 54, Table 5.1) relate primarily to the measures of cost o 
and timeliness. While these measures are important, there are no qualitative measures of g 
the standard of service delivered, for example recognising the completion of high priority 5-
applications and accuracy of the assessment. Qualitative indicators help ensure that the 73 
quality of the service is maintained, although it is acknowledge that they may be difficult to to 
determine. 57 

5' 
(ii) Principles of Cost Recovery j ^ 

c 
Where a payment is simply considered a contribution to the State's planning and o 
management costs, then this would appear to be more in the nature of a tax rather than a 
service provider / customer relationship. IS) 
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